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Dear Revenue Committee members, 

 

I strongly urge you to move HB 4115 out of your committee as soon as possible! This 

should be a bill that ALL Oregonians can get behind. This Bill will make Transparent, 

what has always been Invisible at Treasury. That is, where does our money get spent 

when treasury invests it for our benefit! And, are we getting value for that investment? 

 

I hope that you all can see how important knowing these details will be for all 

Oregonians. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Robin Bloomgarden 

3690 Wood Ave 

Eugene, OR 97402 

541-688-1820 

 


